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Docket No. 030-12224 License No. 29-17120-01

Atlantic County Utilities Authority
ATTN: Mr. Howard F. Haneman

President
1701 Absecon-Boulevard
Atlantic City, New Jersey 08401

Gentlemen:

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-12224/87-01

This refers to your letter dated October 29,1987, in re3ponse to our letter
dated October 22, 1987.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. However, your license must be amended to reflect the change
in the individual designated to be responsible for licensed material. Please
provide an amendment request promptly which includes a description of Mr. Hiller's
training and qualifications.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Driginal Signed By:
',gehap. nuneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Safety (NSIC)
State of New Jersey

bec:
RegionIDocketRoom(w/ concurrences)
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